



10 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Teaching English as a Foreign Language (TEFL) Elective

We are delighted to offer Teaching English as a Foreign Language (TEFL) from September 2025. This course is particularly exciting for our high-flying students.

Students will be completing a TEFL qualification over 9 months. This qualification will enable them to teach English abroad, and many students will use this as part of their travelling post-study. It also helps students develop communication and public speaking skills.

Your child has chosen this course as their elective to be studied on a Wednesday afternoon.

This is a paid option, and the cost covers all required resources plus teaching.

The cost for TEFL is £125 in total. Please pay via WisePay by Wednesday 24 September.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Davis

Associate Assistant Headteacher

James Davis

Headteacher: Mr Alan Blount, MA, BSc, QTS

Newstead Wood School is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB.











Newstead Wood School
Avebury Road
Orpington
Kent
t: 01689 853626
e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk
w: newsteadwood.co.uk